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REPORT-  
FDI ERO Continuing Medical Education in 
Dentistry Working Group 2020 working plan 

Dear  ERO President and Valuable Board Members, 

As before we have initiated relations with Diabetes Foundation and published the Clinical Guide 

and shared with all our European NDAs , we are still conducting new relations with European 

Medical Organisations for new facilities to conduct. Moreover to support these relations I would 

like to remind you that in 2018 we constructed “Continuing Education Support” for ERO countries 

to include CE activities or NDA congresses and may acknowledge “ERO SESSION as an 

opportunity to organise interdisciplinary panels or lectures highlighting “Oral and general health 

related medical topics” with the FDI CE Regional Directory support. We wish to receive more 

interests and call for applications from our European NDAs for this support. 

I would like to have your insights and valuable comments to continue our working group activity by 

constructing a survey about evaluation of diet and and nutrition and their effects both on oral health 

and individual risk and circumstances. I believe this subject is so far not taken as a collaborative 

theme between the organisational levels so that we can have an opportunity to get into collaboration 

through the organisational level through our next year working plans. 

Wishing to meet in healthy days soon, 

With my best regards, 

Assoc.Prof.Dr.Hande Şar Sancaklı 

WG Continuing Medical Education in Dentistry Chair 


